George Zravitz
7919 20th avenue
Brooklyn 14, L.Y.

Feb, 2, 1944
Mr. Kermit Geary
walnutport, La,
Dear ir, Geary:?

g is to verify vour report of having heard .BYi on Junday
morning, Jan, 30, 1944. Your report is correct.

That was us «ll rizht. .ond thanks to you for your very fine
letter.

75,

Pransmitter operator ot LBYN
Brooklyn -- Lew York



